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I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar,	which	should	be	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	
electricity,	and	increase	in	line	with	that.	Please	ensure	that	the	environmental	
and	health	benefits	of	solar	are	recognised,	and	that	power	companies	act	in	
accordance	with	this.		Our	household	currently	produces	more	electricity	than	
we	use,	but	still	pay	substantially	for	power	from	the	grid.	this	is	iniquitous,	and	
from	a	a	climate	change	viewpoint	quite	absurd.	
A.F.	Tucker	
	
Anthony	Tucker		
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